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NOTICE OF MOTION – A notice of motion has been sent out for proposed 
changes to policies under Board Governance 1.0 – Foundation and Direction. 
 
After Board discussion, it was determined that certain policies were out of date 
and in need of an update, as well, some policies did not belong in the district’s 
policy manual – but rather, in the district’s Strategic Plan. 
 
The following changes have been proposed: 
 

 1.1 - Mandate 
o Now includes Board goals from policy 1.5 – Board Goals. 

 1.2 - Vision 
o No change – Remove from policy and include in Strategic Plan 

 1.3 - Mission 
o Updated – Remove from policy and include in Strategic Plan 

 1.4 - Values 
o Updated - Remove from policy and include in Strategic Plan 

 1.5 - Board Goals 
o Updated – Be renamed: 1.2 - Board Goals 

 1.6 - District Goals 
o No change - Remove from policy 

 1.7 - Continuous Improvement of Instruction and Assessment 
o No change – Be renamed to 1.3 - Continuous Improvement of 

Instruction and Assessment 
 
A notice of motion has been sent out, where the public may provide feedback on 
the proposed changes to Board Governance policies 1.0 - Foundation and 
Direction. Feedback can be emailed to communications@sd68.bc.ca or mailed to: 

Communications 
395 Wakesiah Ave 
Nanaimo, BC V9R 3K6 

 

 
INFORMATION SESSION – Reminder about VIU’s upcoming Master’s in 
Educational Leadership Information Session on Wednesday, February 22.  The 
event will take place at 4 p.m. in the library at NDSS.  
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Mail  Email 

Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
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